
 

 
 

 

 
 

The Honorable President and       July 11th, 2024 
Members of the City Council  
City Hall, Room 400    
 
Position: Favorable 
 
The Department of General Services (DGS) is in receipt of and reporting herein on City Council 

Bill 24-0554: Building, Fire, and Related Codes – Corrective Amendment.   

Legislation Background 

This purpose of this resolution is to correct an amendment regarding permit extensions, and 

provide for a special effective date, during the course of adopting the 2021 Edition of the 

Building, Fire, and Related Codes. 

Comments 

DGS remains committed to ensuring that City-owned buildings in our facilities portfolio adhere 

to all City codes. We request a favorable report on this bill and respectfully defer to the 

Department of Housing and Community Development for further comment.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Legislative Liaison John Riggin 

at john.riggin@baltimorecity.gov or (667) 209-6983. 

Sincerely, 

 

Berke Attila 

Director, DGS 
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